
Good Afternoon! 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I wanted to say thankyou for taking our communities input and for preparing to put in a new 

system/improving it for our neighborhood here at  

Tabor Circle in Albany, NH.   

My husband and I have been living here since 2007 and have noticed a significant difference in 

the water over the years.   I am grateful for this new company and really hope we see 

improvements. 

 

Changes we have noticed with our water over the years: 

 

Less Water pressure~Way less! 

Brownish red water that stains everything 

Poor taste in water 

Constantly needing to change water filters 

 

Be Well! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jamie Webb 

72 Tabor Circle 

 


